Town of Eden

71 Old Schoolhouse Rd

Eden Mills, VT  05653

Minutes of Special Selectboard Meeting

October 18, 2018
The Eden Selectboard held a special meeting on October 18, 2018 at the MRGP Grant site on East Hill Rd. at 10:00AM.  Present at the meeting were:  Ricky Morin, Adam Degree, Ryan Morin, Julie Gates, Larry Horner, Harold Earle, Chris Brunelle (ANR) and Tracey Morin.
Ricky opened the meeting at 10:00AM.  

The purpose of this meeting was to have Chris Brunelle look at the intermittent stream and how it crosses the Gates property (1202 East Hill Rd) and provide insight in how this stream can be managed to prevent erosion of their drive or lawn.  Several ideas were suggested and discussed which Julie Gates will take into consideration when deciding how to do the work on the stream as it passes through her property.  Julie will work with the town on the timing of this project so that neither the town work nor hers will conflict or damage each other.
Meeting adjourned at 11:30AM.  
Unapproved minutes

Tracey Morin
Town Administrative Assistant
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